
i am encouraging the Oregon Legislature to support the Right to Rest bill for the homeless. During this difficult pandemic time we 
must act as decent human beings and give those who are without shelter and have deep needs to set up their "homes" where they 
can and to be allowed to be in public places. They more than many of us need easy access to food and other resources. Thank you.


